
November 27, 2022 

Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
                 FAX: (650) 588-9628 
  Web Site: www.saintroberts.org 
 
We will continue to live-stream our Masses except Sunday, 
7:30am and 5:00 pm masses 

www.Facebook.com/saintrobertssanbruno/live and Youtube 
 
Rev. Arnold Zamora, Pastor 
Rev. Boie Espeleta, Parochial Vicar  
Rev. Stewart Wilber, Sunday Assistant 
Deacon Rusty Duffey, Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Pastoral Associate for Liturgy 
Ms. Rose Aragon - 589-2800 
Office Administrator 
Mrs. Judy DeMartini - 589-2800 
Parish Receptionist/Bookkeeper 
 
PUBLIC SCHOOL RELIGION CLASSES (CCD) - 588-0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – 589-2800 X 28 
Gianpaolo (GP) Eleria 
 
PARISH SCHOOL - 583-5065 
Dr. Patrick Sullivan, Principal 
 
YOUTH GROUP MINISTRY -  650 589 2800 X 27 
Travis Wingate 

 
MASS TIMES 

Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) Indoor and Live-stream 
Sundays: 9:30 am, 11:30 am Live-stream & 5 pm 

Holy Day Masses:  8:30 am and 6:00 pm Indoor and Live-stream 
 

Weekdays: Masses are  
Monday through Saturday at 8:30 a.m. 

Live-stream Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
  

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
There is a period of preparation for the celebration of this 

Sacrament. Parents are required to attend a Pre-Baptismal class. 
Please contact the rectory in advance. 

 
SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 

Saturdays 3:30– 4:15 PM  
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
There is a six month period of preparation for the celebration of this 

Sacrament. Please contact the rectory to make arrangements 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and before surgery 

and hospital care. 
 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Youth Confirmation is a two-year process. Students need to be in 7th 
grade or higher to participate.  Please contact the Religious Ed Office 

for more information.  
 

Adult confirmation is available on an individual basis. 



Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass-In person  
Presider:  Fr. Stewart 
Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass-In person only 
Presider:  Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass-In person  
Presider:   Fr. Boie Espeleta 
Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass- In person  
Presider: Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/5:00 Mass-In person only 
Presider: Fr. Boie Espeleta 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday-November 28 
Mass Intention     8:30        Ligaya Castillo Garcia  † 

Tuesday-November 29 
Mass Intention     8:30        Dominador Garcia  † 
                            Wednesday-November 30 
Mass Intention     8:30        Patrocinio Cruz  † 
     Thursday-December 1         
Mass Intention     8:30        Celestina Denugri  † 

Friday-December 2         
Mass Intention     8:30       Encarnacion Cruz  † 

Saturday– December 3        
Mass Intention     8:30       Adelberto Castillo  † 
      4:30       Maria Sanchez Chan (Living) 

Sunday-December 4         
Mass Intention     7:30      Mary Campbell (Living)                
     9:30      Maria Sanchez Chan (Living)  
              11:30     Marina Imperio † 
        5:00     People of Saint Robert’s  

THE WEEK AHEAD 

IF YOU ARE NEW TO ST. ROBERT’S 
Welcome!  We’re a very diverse parish with people from many 
countries of origin – Registration forms are in the vestibule or 
you can download the register form at saintroberts.org.  Fill out 
a registration form you can drop it either in the mail, the parish 
office or in the collection basket.  

Communion to the Sick 
Volunteers Needed 

If you have a relative or neighbor who is homebound or 
recuperating from surgery and would like to receive Holy 
Communion, or if you would like to volunteer, please call 
Communion Ministry for the Sick, Homebound/Elderly : contact 
Jeanie Munich 1-650-952-0534  

Dear parishioners and friends of St. 
Roberts,  
 
We are not in this world to see how 
important we can be. 
 
But to see how much difference we can 
make in the lives of others. 
 
It is not what we possess that gives us 
worth. 
 
It is what we pass on to others that gives 
peace and joy in life. 
 
Do all these for the honor and glory of GOD, 
then see how beautiful our life can be while 
on earth! 
 
Fr. Arnold  
 

Kindergarten Tours 
If you are thinking about sending your child to Saint Robert 
Catholic School, for Kindergarten, now is the perfect time to 
schedule a Wednesday tour. Come take a walk around the 
school with the Principal, Dr. Patrick Sullivan, and learn about 
the many wonderful curriculum choices and activities at your 
Parish School. Please call 650-583-5065 to schedule a tour. Your 
child must be five by September 1, 2023 in order to apply for 
Kindergarten. 

 
 
 
 
 
"Watch for the Adopt-A-Family Tree out in front of church  
after the masses this weekend, November 26th and 27th.  The 
tree will be there to pick an ornament that weekend. And, we 
will be collecting the weekends of  Dec 3-4 and Dec 10-11. 
 
If you don't make it to church but still want to help, you can 
email Rob at: robaveson@gmail.com or call 650-207-1994 and 
we can  get you a Family profile that way. You can also make a 
check out to St. Roberts and we'll purchase scrip Gift Cards 
through the Parish to fill in any families that aren't taken. 
 
Thanks in advance for your generosity." 
 

FilAm Group  
The FilAm Group is holding a meeting on November 30th, Wednesday, 
7:00 PM at the Convent.  We will continue our planning and 
preparation for our Simbang Gabi for December.  We have our priests 
schedules completed, as well as the commitment for the choirs.  But we 
have to continue planning  and discuss the many details that we need to 
make our Simbang Gabi another success for this year.  Please attend 
our meeting to further plan and detail our roles to have another 
successful Simbang Gabi for this year.  Hope to see you then. 



We congratulate  the  newly baptized 
 

     Connor Maloney 
Luca Lee Ragadio 
Lyndy Lead Sutton 

Please remember  
Saint Robert’s  Church when making a will or trust. 

Our sincere sympathy to the families of 
Benito Dakoza 
Trudy McKenna 
Loraine Strong  

who died recently 

We continue to ask each week that parishioners pray for 
the chronically ill of our parish. If you have a friend or 
loved one in need of our prayers, please call the Rectory 
at 589-2800 This week we pray for 

Mary Aragon 
Jeff Babb 

Al & Marie Basler 
Mary Campbell 

John Chan 
Matthew Coates 

Rafael Flores 
Jeana Fung 

Juanita Gheno 
Wendi Gianni 

Elenor Guastavino 
Patrick Henley 

Mary Kelly 
Helen Mantler 
Mary Murphy 

Dolores Patterson 
Frank Marinos 
Francisca Perez 

Pablo Raza 
Catherine & Paul Roelofsen 

Anna Villalobos 
Caleb Wolper 

July 1st to November 20th (goal) 
July 1st to November 20th  (actual) 
(including E Contributions) 

210,000.00 
175,056.70 

 
7/1/22—6/30/23 Weekly (Goal) 
Weekly Collection (actual 11/20) 
(E Cont for month of October) 

10,000.00 
5,356.35  

13,609.00  

Thank you for your generosity  

E-Bulletin  
If you would like to receive our E Bulletin from  JS Paluch 

please sign  up at  https://www.jspaluch.com/

Friday 
December 2, 2022 

7:30  
We are inviting you to watch our second year production 
of “Magnificat – an Advent Musical Concert" celebrating the 
richness of the musical talents in our parish. It will feature our 
own St. Robert’s cantors, adult and children choirs and 
musicians. GP Eleria, our music director, has lined up a full 
band and a String Quartet to accompany our singers. We have 
invited some guests, too, to perform with us. The concert is 
free but your donations are most welcome. Sponsorships are 
still available and very much needed. 

 

HOW TO RECEIVE TOYS  

This year, St Roberts School is teaming up with Pampered 
Chef for a delicious fundraiser. Now through November 30th, 
you may shop here to support our school: https://
www.pamperedchef.com/party/sr1122  

Sunday Hospitality  
We have restarted our Sunday Hospitality after the 9:30a.m. 
Mass with the serving of coffee and cookies. Thanks to our parish 

council member, Virginia Yanke, for lining up our parish ministries 
to take turns in serving each Sunday.  You are also invited to stay after 
Mass for coffee and donuts, which is our 5th graders' fundraising.  

Pastoral Associate Needed  
We have published our job opening in the archdiocese for 
a Pastoral Associate for Parish Life and Communication. If 
you or someone you know is interested in this job, please let 
us know.  
 
QUALIFICATIONS:  
  Practicing Roman Catholic in full communion with the 

Church 
 Education, training, experience in theology, faith 

formation and liturgy 
 Leadership skills 
 Strong verbal, written, and technology communication 

skills and knowledge on computer software and 
 applications 
  Strong organizational, interpersonal and collaboration 

skills 
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